Monday, September 30 - Day 10

National Day For Truth and Reconciliation
Orange Shirt Day

Grade 8 Unity Walk

Intermediate Girls Volleyball
Intermediate Boys Volleyball Tryouts

Tuesday, October 1, - Day 1
e Electrical Safety Presentation

Wednesday, October 2 - Day 2
e Intermediate Girls Volleyball

Thursday, October 3 - Day 3
e Stand UP
e Intermediate Girls Volleyball
e Intermediate Boys Volleyball Tryouts

Friday, October 4 - Day 4
e Sub Day
e Intermediate Boys Volleyball Tryouts

FAREWELL TO MRS. GISMONDI

We would like to congratulate Mrs. Gismondi as she will be moving to
a new school, starting on September 30th. Her friendly smile and
kindness have been part of Garrison Road Public School for several
years and we know many of our students will miss saying hello to her
in the mornings. We wish her all the best in her new position.



President’s Choice Children’s Charity
Power Full Kids Eat Well Program

Garrison Road Public School is thrilled to be part of the President’s
Choice Power Full Kids Eat Well Program. We would like to say a big
thank you to No Frills for the donation of reusable snack pouches,
filled with healthy snacks for each student in JK through Grade 6.
Bags were distributed to students on Monday of this past week.

ATTENTION FAMILIES

Garrison Road Public School is a NUT
AWARE school. We ask that you please not
send your child into school with any nut
products. We have several students with
life-threatening allergies to peanuts, tree nuts
and almonds. We understand that this can
make lunch choices more difficult but we ask
that you please try to understand the
consequences for those children when making
your lunch and snack selections.




IN PARTNERSHIP WITH
GREATER FORT ERIE SECONDARY SCHOOL

We are very fortunate to have a relationship
with Greater Fort Erie Secondary School. We
have multiple students who spend time at
Garrison Road, helping our students, forming
relationships and learning what it is like to
work at a school.

GREATER FORT ERIE
SECONDARY SCHOOL

INCOMMUNITATE QPTIMUS

Introducing Claire

Claire is a grade 12 student who is helping
out in Mr. Timbers’ kindergarten class. Claire
has a wonderful knack for working with
children. She is eager and positive and
always willing to help. Claire is an asset to
the classroom community. We appreciate her
dedication and commitment to our school.

SPIRIT WEAR - ORDER ONLINE

Spirit wear is available to order at any time throughout the school year - this
is not a fundraiser. Orders placed online can be shipped to your house for
a fee or directly to the school at no extra charge. If you ship to the school,

we will send the spirit wear home with students when it arrives.

ORDER HERE



https://spiritwear365.ca/pages/garrison-road-public-school

EARN $600 FOR THE SCHOOL IN JUST 2 HOURS!

®® N @@Volunteers
ALWAYS NEEDED!

Commitment level = 2 hours, a few times a year

Training is online and EASY!
Partner with a friend or we can
choose a partner for you.

Free official Garrison golf shirt & nametag
Every time you volunteer you are raising
HUNDREDS of dollars for our school.
Funds buy chromebooks, books, team and
club supplies, and other equipment.
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Email: garrisonbingo@gmail.com
for more information or to sign-up for a shift.

New volunteers are needed!
Don't forget grandparents make great volunteers!

Bingo time slots are Sundays 1-3pm and 3-5pm.

Click on this link: Bingo Sign-up/Schedule to see the available times and register for
your desired dates by typing your name in the available box. You will receive a calendar
invite with reminders for the date(s) you sign up for. If you have any questions please
email garrisonbingo@gmail.com.

*New volunteers please email garrisonbingo@gmail.com so that we can make sure you
are trained (online - 20 minutes), have the uniform, and we have your correct contact
information.

Thank you to those families that consistently volunteer, your commitment is appreciated!


https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ayMUanY6ugY-XcijHyNMVj3pg2JVqxZmpZgJlT6JIR0/edit?usp=sharing
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Join the PenFinancial Sprowt Jr Super Savers Club
for the 2024/2025 School Year!

How it works:

= Starting Tuesday October 1%

e Tuesday mornings before first bell, cash deposits are collected in the main hall by a
PenFinancial employee, and then brought to the branch for deposit.

* No minimum deposit amount, encouraging students to build the habit of saving.
A maximum of $10 per deposit,

& Students will receive a book that can be stamped with each deposit, and they can access
their account online through internet banking to watch their deposits grow.

We believe there has never been a better time to teach our children how to save. As your
community credit union, we make it simple and fun. Our commitment is to help the children in
our community learn to save for the future. Together we can make a difference.

Not a Member? Joining the credit union is easy!

Appointments can be scheduled online at www.penfinancial.com or by visiting by the branch
1201 Garrison Rd, in Fort Erie

Monday-Tuesday 9-5

Wednesday 10-5

Thursday-Friday 9-6

Saturday 9-1

PARENTS - SHOWCASE YOUR STUDENT!

If your child has success outside of school, we would love to share
their passion and dedication with the school community. Perhaps they
are involved in gymnastics, football, taekwondo or soccer and have
done something great! Send us that information so we can share it in
this weekly family memo, feel free to include a photo if you would like
us to share that in our weekly memos.



